

June 5, 2020

The Kitsap Board of Health and the Kitsap County Board of Commissioners will meet this week to discuss and consider a variance application to move Kitsap County into Phase 3 of Washington's "Safe Start" plan.

Kitsap becomes eligible to apply for Phase 3 on June 18, three weeks after applying for and receiving a variance from the state to move into phase two. The Board of Health and the commissioners have scheduled back-to-back meetings for Friday, June 19 at 9 a.m. and 10 a.m. respectively, to tackle the issue.